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It is with pleasure that we notify the first regular session of the Scientific Committee of the 
Commission for the Conservation and Management of Highly Migratory Fish Stocks in the Western 
and Central Pacific Ocean (WCPFC-SC I) in accordance with the Commission Rules of Procedure, 
Rule 1 paragraph 2. 
 
The WCPFC-SC I meeting will occur in Noumea, New Caledonia from Monday 08th August through 
Friday 19th August 2005. The venue of the meeting will be the headquarters of the Secretariat of the 
Pacific Community. 
 
The following documents have been circulated in association with this notice of meeting: 
 

• the provisional agenda for the meeting (WPCFC-SC-2005/02); and, 
 
• an indicative schedule for the meeting (WCPFC-SC-2005/03). 

 
These documents will also shortly be available at www.wcpfc.org on the Scientific Committee page. 
 
Additional details including an annotated agenda, an annotated schedule, a call for papers, and 
information about the logistical arrangements for the meeting will be made available in due course. 
 
Any enquiries about the SC I meeting should be directed to the Chair of the Scientific Committee, Dr 
SungKwon Soh (sksoh@momaf.go.kr) and the interim Scientific Advisor to the WCPFC, Mr Neville 
Smith (smithn@fish.govt.nz). 
 
 

– – – 

http://www.wcpfc.org
mailto:sksoh@momaf.go.kr
mailto:(smithn@fish.govt.nz)

